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Correction

Correction to “Status of Direct Conversion Detectors for
Medical Imaging With X-Rays”

Michael Overdick, Christian Bäumer, Klaus Jürgen Engel,
Johannes Fink, Christoph Hermann, Member, IEEE, Hans Krüger,

Matthias Simon, Roger Steadman, and Günter Zeitler

In the original paper [1], an error appeared in Table III. A corrected
version of Table III appears below.
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TABLE III
SELECTION OF PHOTON COUNTING ELECTRONICS WITH THEIR CORRESPONDING COUNT-RATE PERFORMANCE PER PIXEL
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